Webster Fabric582 Goddard Avenue
Chesterfield, MO 63005
636-530-3700 (phone)
636-530-3890 (fax)


COMPLIANCE WITH
CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65


Dear Webster Vendors;

Webster Fabric is committed to providing safe, high quality products to our customers.   Subsequently, we are reaching out to you to ensure that the purchase of all our raw materials by Webster Fabrics meets the Proposition 65 regulations as outlined in the California Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]This Act, commonly known as Proposition 65 (Prop 65), is a California law that regulates the use of toxic and carcinogenic substances.   Under the law, the State of California maintains a list of regulated substances which it has determined to present a risk of cancer, birth detects or other reproductive harm.   This list is updated annually.   If any consumer product contains a listed substance at regulated levels, a California Proposition 65 warning is required.  The Proposition 65 chemical list can be found at: 

	https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list

Webster Fabrics’ California Proposition Policy, and the new language regarding California Proposition 65, places responsibility for California Proposition 65 warnings on Webster Fabrics’ vendors. 

Please review the provision regarding California Proposition 65 carefully and comply with the same in all respects.  Webster Fabric does not wish to do business with any organization that is not in compliance with California’s Propositions 65.   By continuing to do business with Webster, your organization is agreeing to all of the provisions regarding California Proposition 65.   

Please ensure that this communication is forwarded to all appropriate personnel in your organization.  

Regards,


Tracey Liebe
Vice President

